Keya Classroom 2020

Keya teachers are so excited to meet our new little friends! This
year will be spent making plenty of good memories while learning and
perfecting their skills in Cognitive, Physical, Social-Emotional, Language
and the Approaches to Learning domains of child development. We will
be focusing on learning the basics. Your child will be exploring numbers,
colors, weather, seasons, and routines, while incorporating Dakota
language and culture along the way.

Pidamaya for baring with us through these uncertain times and
know that we are always here for your family. All of us in the Keya
room hope to see you very soon in the classroom! Until then, stay
happy and healthy!




